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*** Vision and stills available to download here*** 

Work to upgrade Griffith train station is now complete as part of the Minns Labor Government’s 
commitment to strengthening regional communities with better infrastructure. 

The $5 million upgrade, provided under the Safe Accessible Transport (SAT) program, has delivered 
a station precinct that is safer and more accessible to people with disability, limited mobility, 
parents/carers with prams and passengers with luggage. 

The upgrades include: 

• upgraded lighting and signs

• new security cameras

• an accessible ramp and staircase

• a new shelter with wheelchair spaces

• accessible seating

The funding for improvements at Griffith Station was provided as part of the Minns Labor 
Government’s $800 million election commitment to ongoing accessibility upgrades across the 
network.  

Minister for Regional Transport, Jenny Aitchison said: 

“This investment at Griffith Station is part of our commitment to making sure our public transport is 
as safe and as inclusive as possible, right across NSW. Our regions rely on good transport links to 
connect us to communities, work opportunities, health care, services and education.  

“These upgrades are about making journeys and connections easier for all commuters, no matter 
where they’re travelling to or from.  

“As well as the upgraded lighting, wayfinding and security cameras across the station precinct, 
commuters at Griffith will also benefit from a new accessible ramp and staircase for station access 
and new shelter with accessible seating and wheelchair space.” 

Independent Member for Murray, Helen Dalton said: 

“Our public transport hubs should be safe and welcoming places for everyone. 

“These upgrades were shaped by community feedback, delivering improvements to amenity, access 
and safety for the community, and have achieved Disability Standards for Accessible Public 
Transport compliance.    

https://www.dropbox.com/scl/fo/egk4brhi79aqnmu5mvtpw/AOqI-pxDfHWSXTUgdV-dDjE?rlkey=sgphfmlf8a3yugmj25y1idjdx&st=z710lwtf&dl=0
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“Completion of this newly upgraded station is great news for residents and visitors, who will be able 
to make use of the new accessible parking space and kiss and ride station, bike ramps and the 
boarding assistance zone.” 

For more information call 1800 684 490, email projects@transport.nsw.gov.au or visit the website at 
https://www.transport.nsw.gov.au/projects/current-projects/griffith-station-upgrade 

Bob Nanva, Labor Duty MLC for Murray, said: 

“This $5 million investment shows that the Minns Labor Government is delivering for regional 
communities like Griffith. Projects like this make a real difference in people’s daily lives, ensuring 
public transport is safer, more accessible and inclusive.” 

“Modern, accessible transport infrastructure is essential for strong regional communities. These 
upgrades mean people with disability, parents with prams and older residents can travel more easily 
and with confidence.” 

“I’m proud to see this commitment delivered in Griffith. It’s another clear example of how the Minns 
Labor Government is putting people in the regions first.” 

https://www.transport.nsw.gov.au/projects/current-projects/griffith-station-upgrade
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